
From: Rise Wiggins -DHS- Baltimore County
To: SM.FN.SecurityOfficersMbx
Subject: Re: COMMENTS REQUEST FOR FORM FNS-674
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 11:32:27 AM

Good morning:

When I completed the form, it was not clear what the System Name (Box
14) was. That is assigned once you are credentialed to access the
authorization. Not sure what can be done, but that was a huge issue for
me.

Regards,

Mrs. Rise' R. Wiggins
Office of Program Integrity
Baltimore County Department of Social Services
Family Investment Division,
Office of Program Integrity (035)
6401 York Road | Baltimore, MD  21212
Office   443-377-3684   |  Fax   410-853-3025
RiseR.Wiggins@Maryland.gov
 We envision a Baltimore County with strong healthy families where
children are nurtured to achieve their full potential, where individuals live
lives of maximum independence, and where all citizens realize their full
capacity to be productive, contributing members of the community.

New!  Click on myDHR to apply for benefits and services online, monitor the status of your cases, update
important account information, and more.  You may also call 1-800-332-6347 for information about DHR
programs and ask questions about your case.  For EBT Cards, call 1-800-997-2222 and manage your EBT account
at www.connectebt.com.

On Wed, Jun 5, 2024 at 9:37 AM SM.FN.SecurityOfficersMbx
<SM.FN.SecOffMbx@usdagcc.onmicrosoft.com> wrote:

Dear eDRS User

 

 

 

The Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) is obtaining comments on the attached current
FNS‐674 System Access Request Form. Your input will be used to improve the form as part
of the OMB renewal process. Comments are invited on any aspect of the form including and
not limited to ways to enhance the quality, utility, and clarity of the information to be
collected.
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Please email your comments to this Security Officers’ Mailbox email address by Monday,
June 17, 2024.

Thank you for your feedback and helping FNS provide the best customer service possible.

 

 

 

Thanks

Rosa Bartholomew

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the
intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure
of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
and delete the email immediately.

~~~~~~~~~~~
Click here to complete a short customer satisfaction survey.
~~~~~~~~~~~
ATTENTION: This e-mail (including any attachment) may contain proprietary, legally privileged and/or
confidential information. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the person(s) to which it is
addressed. If you are not an intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this
e-mail to the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify
the sender and permanently delete this e-mail and any copies.
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